
SB 525 expands the definition of 'Domestic violence' well beyond the scope of what an ordinary 
resonable citizen would define it to be. Please remove this provision. 
Currently judges have almost complete discretion to confiscate firearms from defendants who 
have only been accused of domestic cases, let alone been convicted in a court of law. 
The proposed "dash one" amendment provision would correct this misused or abused activity, 
and allow an accused person due process. 
As a retired law enforcement officer, and spouse of a currently serving law enforcement officer, 
I, (we) urge the committee to support this amendment (dash one) if you move this bill forward in 
the commiittee. 
Kindest regards 
James D Faulkner and Try Rae Risewick 
Newport Oregon 

 


